
ENGAGEMENT 
REPORT

ReachThe playground at Alison Harris Park is set for
renewal. To ensure the new playground meets the
needs of the local community and fosters a sense
of connection and enjoyment for all, we sought
input from the community.

We presented three distinct design options, each
with unique features, and invited the community 
to vote for their preferred choice.

Engagement was open from 24 October to 
7 November 2024, available on the City of Melville
website.

Alison Harris Park
Playground Upgrade

Participation

Melville Talks
page views 

276 102
direct emails

issued

Surveys
57 82.4% 70.9%

visit once or
more a week

live within
400m

419
delivered

letters

use current
playground

56.3% 61.8% 64.6%
age between 

0-10 years
completed with

children
Next steps
Thank you to everyone who
voted for their preferred
design. 

We anticipate that the new
playground will be installed
in early to mid-2025.

Results
2The community favoured Option      as their top

choice, receiving 49.09% of the votes. 

Features you love most 
Proximity to home1.
Open space and greenery2.
Shady trees and natural beauty3.
Community atmosphere4.
Dog-friendly5.

Areas you want improved
Outdated playground equipment1.
More places to sit and with shade2.
Grass quality3.
Safety concerns (offleash and fencing)4.

5.45%

49.09% 45.45%

Option 1                   Option 2                Option 3                


